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13th March 2024 

Our ref: KA/081/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer  

Re: Comic Relief  

Red Nose Day is back on Friday 15th March 2024.  

Pupils are welcome to come into school on this day wearing something red (no hoodies or jeans please).  

We are asking for £1 voluntary donations and any money raised will go directly towards Comic Relief, supporting 

people who live incredibly tough lives.  

Thank you for your continued support with our charitable causes. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kyna Adkins 

Interim Headteacher 
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